
AUG.03 2017
PUBLIC SERVICE

July 31 , "^^l^ '̂SSION
Public Service Commission
211 Sower Blvd.
Frankfort, Ky 40601

Dear Public Service Commission:

Attention: The Gas Group, Inc.
Basil Pollitt, President

I will be unable to attend the hearing Aug.9,2017
Let me express my feelings in regard to this heating.

1.1 appreciate the Public Service Commission.
2. I want a safe and reliable, gas line.
3. I have been the customer of The Gas Group since 1992.
4. Mr. Pollitt has always worked to provide reliable service

' during the winter months.
5. If past problems have not been handled properly according

to state lawj it is my desire that those problems can be
corre.ated in a satisfactory manner.

6. Several people in my community use gas from this line.
If this natural gas line is terminated we would be forced
to install propane tanks.

7. The Gas Group has not ask me to write this letter.
8. Please work to provide my community with safe affordable

and clean natural gas.

Sincerely,

Bayard D. Huff
2301 Caneyville Rd.
Roundhill, Ky 42275


